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Message from the Committee
Welcome to the 1st newsletter of the St. Peters NS, Dungourney Parents Association. We hope everyone is keeping well and looking forward to a nice Christmas with family and friends. 
We thought a newsletter would be a good way of keeping you all in the loop as to what’s going on in the Parents Association and the plans we have for the school year ahead.
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Over the years the Parents Association has contributed to many activities, such as the Halloween disco, the Easter egg hunt and the Christmas hampers, among many more. However, in these changed times we’ve had to put our thinking caps on and come up with some new ideas for the kids to enjoy.
The committee of the Parents Association would like to thank Mr. McCarthy and all his staff for all their help and support this year.

The Parents Association meet regularly, and new members are always welcome, just ask any committee member for more information or visit the school website (www.dungourneyns.ie).
Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy New Year!
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The Committee
Chairperson: Aoife Batt
Secretary: Marie Hartnett
Treasurer: Linda Ahern
Santa Comes to Town!
Back in September the Parents Association met and since then we have been working with Mr McCarthy, Ms Bolster and all the teachers to create a very special Christmas surprise for the kids in the school. It was top secret! 
On Thursday the 17th of December the kids, while sat in their classrooms, heard the magical bells of Santa. And while ringing his bell, Santa walked past the window of every classroom in the school, the shrieks and screams of sheer excitement was magical! It was a very special morning for the kids after the year they’ve all had. Each class sung him a song and all were assured they have made his nice list! 
Merry Christmas!
Activities this Term





Halloween Pumpkins and Treat Bags





Fundraising Cycle





“Adopt a Grand-friend” 





School Calendar





New School Garden





Book Rental and Purchase Scheme





THE CHRISTMAS SURPRISE!





And much more to come in 2021…








We will be looking for your continued support in February 2021 by way of a voluntary contribution of €60 per family. 





This will support us in organising fun and educational events for the children.











